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01/12/2022  13:31:142022/3694/P NBJNOT Colleen Harvey I am supportive of the current planning application.

+The building is derelict and needs to be repaired.

+The project will create more livable residential space.

+I am aware of the construction concerns. The builders should be considerate and communicate with all 

neighbours.

+The facade proposed in the current application seems to be more in line with the original building than the 

planning application that was already approved.  

+In my opinion, this project will improve Primrose Hill Studios, Kingstown Street and Primrose Hill more 

broadly.

I support the application.
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